
 

 

The Anniston Housing Authority is pleased to announce that our non-

profit, Housing Development Corporation, is continuing our efforts to 

modernize and redevelop the South 

Allen area of Anniston, Alabama. 

There will be new construction 

consisting of 11 units of 

affordable housing for low-income 

families in the upcoming months.  

The HDC has been awarded over 

$1.1M through the HOME Investmet 

Partnerships Program and $1.5M in 

American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 

State and Local Fiscal recovery 

funds to finance this project. 

Prior to beginning the new construction on the South Allen 

development, we will have a Groundbreaking Ceremony on Thursday, 

October 31, 2024, at 11:00am. Hurst Construction has been awarded 

the contract to build the units with a speculated completion timeframe 

of August 2025. 

  

     


